
 
 
November 12, 2024 
 
 
The BC Employee Holiday Party Committee is planning the 2024 BC Employee Holiday event for the 
week before final exams (in three weeks) in the Renegade Event Center, and we need your help to 
support the event! 
 
We are asking for your support because currently we have $0 in our account, and with increased food 
costs we will need at least $4,000 to cover the cost of food for approximately 600-1000 people. Of 
that amount, President Fliger is contributing $1500. There will be great food, raffle prizes, musical 
entertainment and more importantly—YOU. 
 
Thanks to organizations and individuals, like you, we have been able to hold this reception for many 
years, and we hope to be able to draw a large gathering of the BC community once again. The event 
welcomes all administrators, faculty, and staff.  Since the party is a great teambuilding event, we are 
hoping to receive donations from various individuals and BC constituent groups.  
 
We hope you will consider supporting this event with your monetary donation. We have a BC 
Foundation account, “BC Employee Holiday Reception” account #2200.5315. You can either drop by 
the Foundation Office (located on the 2nd floor of the Campus Center West building in the Executive 
Suite) and donate any amount you wish by check, money order or cash OR donate by clicking the BC 

Foundation link donate, and selecting the drop-down box, “BC Holiday Party-F2200.5315.” If you 

donate via check or money order, please make it payable to “BC Foundation” and add the account 
number (BC Holiday Party-F2200.5315) or event name at the bottom of the check.   
 
We are hoping to know as soon as possible if we can reach the $4000 goal as it will determine what 
food we can offer. We thank you in advance for your gracious contribution, and we look forward to 
seeing you in December at the 2024 BC Employee Holiday event!  
 
Sincerely yours, 
  
 
BC Employee Holiday Party Planning Committee: 
 
Debra Anderson 
Leah Carter 
PJ Delgaudio 
Lisa Harding 
Susan Pinza      
Leah Prendez 
Kristin Rabe 
 

https://supportbc.org/donate/

